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Notice of Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission Meeting Time Change 
 

Sacramento, CA | Effective Wednesday, November 3, 2021, the meeting time for the 
Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Commission will change from 6 p.m. to 4 p.m. 
 
Meetings will continue to be held on the first and third Wednesdays and are currently being 
conducted virtually on YouTube. Please refer to our website at www.shra.org on the SHRA 
Governing Boards page for access to the meeting link on YouTube. 
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